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19th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Visit To Wellington School To Watch Charlie and the Chocolate Factory- 

Wednesday 2nd October 2024 

 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for us to take our Year 6 children to Wellington School to 

watch their fantastic version of the musical Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 

 

There is no charge. We will be walking from Wellesley Park to Wellington School to arrive at 

1.30pm ready for the performance to begin at 2.00pm. 

 

The performance finishes at 3.15pm. We will therefore be back after the end of school day. Your 

child may be collected from school (or walk home if you have already completed a letter of 

authority for them to do this) at 3.30pm. They should be collected from their normal place 

outside of Year 6 on the KS2 playground. 

 

If your child is at Dukes that afternoon, they will be taken there on our return. 

 

The performance contains no explosions but there are flashing lights and loud music. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Miss Baines, Miss Fitzgerald, Mr Morris and Mr Houton 


